
 

 

Stage Two Gala Days 
This Friday Year 3&4 students will be attending an 
AFL Gala Day at Bolton Park. Next Friday they 
have a Netball Gala Day at the Wagga Equex 
Centre. Mrs Brett will attend both of these days 
to provide supervision but transport is the 
responsibility of parents. Students will be joining 
teams with the other small schools for both of 
these days.  
 

Athletics Carnival 
Our students are currently practicing their 
athletics skills in preparation for our UPS Athletics 
carnival on Friday 16th September. We are hoping 
the weather will be a bit warmer by then! 
 

Helpers for Touch Footy Canteen  
On the last day of this term -Friday 23rd 
September, we will be hosting a Touch Footy Day 
for the Small Schools at the Uranquinty Rec 
Ground. This is a great opportunity for our P&C to 
raise some money by catering for all the extra 
students. In order to offer the canteen we need 
to have some extra volunteers for this day. If you 
could help on the BBQ or canteen sales, would 
you please return the attached slip in the next 
week so that we can see if it is a possibility to run 
the canteen or not? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPS School Concert 
Finally after two years of Covid, we are able to 
run a whole school concert again! Mrs Brett and 
Miss Fuller are hard at work preparing the show 
for you. The concert will be held early next term – 
tentatively Thurs 20th Oct. Students will begin 
rehearsing soon and we are asking you to begin 
collecting some items for costuming. Please see 
the attached note for details. 

 
Aboriginal Art Workshop 
At the end of this term, we are very lucky to have 
Ash Pengelly from the Little Black Duck, come to 
do a special workshop with our students. Each 
student will be invited to paint a terracotta pot 
with symbols special to their own family. Anyone 
who has seen Ash’s work would be impressed 
with its beauty and creativity and we are excited 
to have her team with us on this occasion. Every 
student will be able to take their own pot home 
after it has been sealed for longevity at the cost 
of $10 per student. Notes will come home soon 
to collect the payment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Canteen Closed this week 
Due to sickness and no volunteers to provide 
cover, the canteen will not be able to run this 
week. 
 

Calendar 
August 
Fri 12th – Stg 2 AFL @ Bolton Park 
Fri 19th – Stg 2 Netball @ Equex Centre 
Wed 31st – 4/5/6 Sydney Excursion 
 
September 
Fri 16th – UPS Athletics Carnival 
Tues 20th – Aboriginal Art with Ash Pengelly 
Fri 23rd – Touch Footy Day 
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